
 

 

 
  

NOTICE OF EXTENSION OF PROCUREMENT ACTIVITIES 
 

 
The Government Procurement Policy Board – Technical Support Office (GPPB-TSO), 
through its Bids and Awards Committee (BAC), would like to inform that the Submission of 
Quotations for the project, “Procurement of Catering Services (AM Snacks, PM 
Snacks and Lunch)” will be extended until 11 April 2024, 5:00 PM.  
 
Issued on the 11th day of April 2024, Quezon City. 
 
 
 
____________________________________ 
  MARIA LORA T. ALVAREZ-HORTILLAS 
  Vice Chairperson, Bids and Awards Committee 
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